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Comments: We are against the Long Valley Drilling Project #59294 for the following reasons. Our area is a
tourist based economy and a place where many tourists and local residents recreate and come to enjoy nature
and peace and quiet.

This project would negatively impact the Long Valley and adjacent area.

This is also an area where wildlife live( deer, Sage-grouse, birds ) and an area of diverse plant life.

An environmental review is definitely needed for this or any such project.

Thank you,

A concerned local resident.



